
 EUGENE CHURCH OF CHRIST 

Brothers & Sisters Together in Christ 

THIS WEEK AND BEYOND 
AT A GLANCE 

 
 

 

Look inside for this week’s  

Calendar of Events. 

Sunday,  
Jan. 31 
10:30 am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Today  
Following 
Services 
 

Sunday Morning Worship 

 

In the building physically         
distanced, with masks.  
Or listen on 98.7 FM radio from 
the parking lot. 

Song Leader—Ron Palmer 

Prayer—JJ McCallie 

Communion—Roy Gotzman 

Children’s Hour — Makenzie 
Young 

Nursery-Bret & Denise Foreman 

Sermon 
”The Unity Dreamers 4” 
Calvin Groen 
 
Announcements & Closing 
Prayer— Norm Hoffman 
 
Annual Congregational 
Meeting 

SUNDAY Jan 31, 2021 

Welcome 
We are so glad you are here!. Please let us 
know how we can pray for you and serve 
you.  

Final 

Week!  
 

Will you help?  
The final week for restocking the benevolence 
pantry is here! As a congregation we are called 
to ensure that our brothers and sisters in need 
have something to eat. Now through Super Bowl 
Sunday, which is one week away, please bring 
donations of non-perishable food items to 
church and place in the designated area.  
 
Suggestions: 
- Canned Chili  - Canned vegetables 
- Canned Tuna  - Canned fruit 
- Pasta   - Dry beans 
- Sauces  - Rice 
- Snack items  - Cereal 
- Peanut butter  - Prepackaged meals 
 
 
You can drop off during the week during Church 
Office hours or bring it with you next Sunday. 
Last year, we collected 801 items. What will it be 
this year?  



 

Brothers & Sisters, how to get 

INVOLVED  

Missions Support:  
*Disaster Relief Effort, Inc.     *Mt. States Children’s Home       *Ashcrafts in Africa   *Spanish Literature Ministries 

Daily Prayers  
Pray without Ceasing  
1 Thessalonians 5:17 

Dear Lord, you know every battle,  
every fear, every pain, every struggle.  
We lift all of them up to you Lord: 
 
We pray for cancer fighters & chronically ill, 
health-challenged & shut-ins.  
We pray for men, women, children in all 
relationships and circumstances, including 
unborn babies. We thank you Lord for the 
caregivers, workers, volunteers, including 
all church members and regular attendees, 
all church Elders, Deacons and leadership,  
All military personnel, all elected officials 
and public servants. Lord we pray for our 
nation, one nation under you, God. 
 

Thank you Lord for loving us, protecting 
us and giving peace to all who seek 
you. In all things we submit to your will 
and seek your guidance.  
In Jesus’ name, Amen. 

Praying for:  
Sarah Claxton, Joyce Ice’s sister 

Shirley Gibbons, Ken & April 

Latham, Brenda Willhoft, Roger 

Dale, Janet TwoHawks, Christy 

Thornton, Hannah Thornton, 

Taryn Sosnoski, Learning Center 

Ministry, David & Debra 

Breninger, Larry Honaker,  

Azalea Kimball, Barbara Dixon, 

Cindy Gregory, Pat Wignes,  

Vicki Houser 

Volunteers STILL Needed!   
Children’s Hour—Learning Center—Sound Booth—Nursery—& Other 

Congratulations to Branson Gilbert for earning the 

rank of Eagle Scout!  

Your church family is proud of you! 



Calendar of Events 
Tues.  Feb. 2  9 a.m.    

 Prayer Group—ZOOM & at Building 

Tues.  Feb. 2  12:30 p.m.  

 Parent & Toddler Playdate (Katie S.)  
Wed.   Feb. 3  6 p.m.  

 Wednesday Night Bible Study 

 BEMA (W/mask at building) 

Thurs.  Feb. 4  9 a.m.    
 Prayer Group—ZOOM & at Building 

Sun.  Feb. 7  After Worship    

 Claxton’s Baby Shower  

Learn about the Bible 

Do you want to learn more about the Bible?  

Please check out the self-paced, Christian-led FREE Online Bible Study available at: 

amazinglove.worldbibleschool.org 

TODAY — Congregational Meeting  
Please plan on staying after worship services today for 
the annual congregational meeting where the Elders 
give an update on church business. 

Parent & Toddler Playdate 

 

 

 

 

Tuesdays at 12:30 p.m. 

At the Church Building 

 
Call Katie Simpson for details 

 

Baby Shower  
Tyler & Sarah Claxton 

Next Week—Sunday, Feb. 7  

after worship at the building 

 

Registry: Babylist.com 

Nursery Reopens Today! 
 

The nursery will be starting-up again  
TODAY for children ages 0-3 years old. 
Children can be dropped off at 10:25am 
and picked up when church is over. If 
you'd like to volunteer to work in the 

nursery, please contact the church office 
for details. 



Eugene 

Church of Christ 
Growing, Working, Sharing...Together 

2424 Norkenzie Rd. 
Eugene, OR 97408 
Phone: 541-687-9351 
Email: office@eugenechurchofchrist.org 
 
Office Hours (Call to confirm) 
Monday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Tuesday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Wednesday   By appointment only, please 
Thursday  9 a.m.—3 p.m. 
Friday   By appointment only, please 

Church Financials available in 
Church Office 

Leadership & Staff 
Elders 
Michael Duffield 
Norm Hoffman* 
Carl McGlothin 
 
Deacons 
Gary Brown* 
Bret Foreman* 
Dan Herold 
Mel Johnson 
George Keizer 
Freddie May 
Van Moseley 
Dave Simpson 
David Staley 

Minister 
Calvin Groen 
 
Sequoia Campus  
Ministry 
Kirk Golliher 
Jonathan Young 
Makenzie Young 
 
Church Secretary 
Denise Foreman 
 
*Elder/Deacon of 
the month 

Giving with a cheerful heart:  
 

- In Person each Sunday 

- Online thru Church Website 

- Snail Mail to Church Office 

Bulletins Online plus Sermon Archives 
eugenechurchofchrist.org 
eugenechurchofchrist.org/family 

Twitter.com/EugeneCofC 

www.instagram.com/

Facebook.com/EugeneCofC 

 

Church Attendance 
 For January 24, 2021 

 In Car   16 

 In Building  81 

CELEBRATE! 

Birthdays 

2-3 Burney Moore 

Volunteers 
1/31 Sound Booth: Jonathan,  

 training Maurice 

Volunteers needed! 

https://www.instagram.com/eugene_church_of_christ/

